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CHURCHES TOGETHER IN  
HUTTON AND SHENFIELD 

 

 
 

 
CTHS Minutes of Committee Meeting held at St Peters/All Saints, Hutton 
on Monday 8th July 2024  at 7.30pm  
 
Welcome  
Our chair Eve Byles welcomed us to the meeting at 7.45pm 
 
Attendees in person  
Eve Byles (Chairman) 
Ade Atunrase (RCCG Grace)  
Yemi Adeeko  (RCCG Grace) 
Kevin Dunn Secretary (HSUC) 
Pauline Sweetingham (St Mary’s) 
 
Apologies  
Elspeth Morten (St Peter’s/All Saints)  
Beryl Hunt (HSUC) 
 
Opening Prayer 
An opening prayer was given by Eve Byles  
(A reminder from the Minutes of 8th June meeting- 
Opening prayer to be delivered by  
St Peters/All Saints in September  and  
HSUC in October  
 

Minutes  
The minutes for the meeting on 8th July were approved and signed by our 
chair    
 
Treasurers report  
Account Balance at 8th July 2024 is £1838.59 
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Matters arising not elsewhere on the Agenda  
All matters were dealt with during the course of the meeting  
 
Prayers for Host or allocated Church  
Sharing and praying for St Mary’s :- 
St Mary’s have revived their All Age service on the first Sunday of each month 
which is proving very successful 
Post arrival of Rev Darren Barlow’s Ministry in January bread and wine from 
the cup has also been reintroduced into their communion arrangements and 
with the introduction of St Mary’s church passports - worship God & serve, 
kid’s choir and family focus at 11.00am on Thursday, also working well.   
   
A prayer for the work of St Marys was given by Kevin Dunn HSUC 
 
Review of existing and future plans  
We should try to recruit a second delegate from each church to join the CTHS 
committee asking our Ministers to help us do this . 
 
1. CTHS Remembrance  service - Sunday 10th November * 
Proposed venue St Mary’s - to be confirmed  
 
2. Carol Singing in Shenfield High Street - Saturday 7th December  *  
Venue - High St location between the station and new Library. 
(It is hoped our Ministers and Yemi Adeeko will be able to contribute in the 
singing)  
* Need to plan the above events by the 14th October meeting   
 
AOUB  
Secretary to send a condolence card to Beryl Hunt HSUC on behalf of CTHS on 
the passing of her husband Rev Colin Hunt  
 
End of meeting: 
The meeting was closed at 9.00 pm with prayer and blessing by Pauline 
Sweetingham   
 
Next meeting, dates and venues  
Monday 10th October – HFC 
Monday 11th November - St Mary’s or HSUC if unavailable  
 

CTHS Minutes 8.7.24 


